
 
 
  
 
12 February 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Mock Exams taking place w/c 17 March 2025 
 
I am writing to inform you of the details surrounding your child’s final round of mock exams in 
term 4. 
 
The mock exam schedule for will be organised as follows: 
 
Monday, 17 March 2025: 

- Functional Skills Maths  

Tuesday, 18 March 2025: 
- Functional Skills English (Reading) 

Wednesday, 19 March 2025: 
- Functional Skills English (Writing) 

Thursday, 20 March and Friday, 21 March 2024:  
- Functional Skills English (Speaking, Listening & Communication) 

 
Please be assured that reasonable adjustments are in place to support your child when taking 
their mock exams. With these mock exams being so close to the formal exams in the summer 
term, the exams will be set up to replicate the exam experience, so will take place in the school 
hall. However, in line with each student’s reasonable adjustments, there is the option for the 
exams to take place in a meeting room as a familiar setting to support with any anxieties 
around completing exams. 
 
Please get in touch with Mr Mason, Assistant Headteacher for Secondary if you require any 
additional information regarding your child’s mock exams: secondary@abbotsleaschool.co.uk 
or 07951353091. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
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